
The Nordic International Trade Seminars (NOITS) was established in Stockholm, March 1998, at the network’s first annual 

workshop. NOITS aims to organise annual workshops with presentations by Nordic researchers and graduate students 

specialising in international economics. In addition, a few non-Nordic researchers with a considerable international reputation 

will be invited. The network serves several purposes. First, it facilitates collaborative research and scientific contacts among 

Nordic researchers. Second, it offers graduate students and junior researchers an opportunity to present their work, and 

thereby get valuable feedback, as well as to prepare for international workshops and conferences. Third, it is hoped to 

strengthen the ties between the Nordic academic institutions. 

 

Call for papers 

N O I T S Annual Workshop 2008 

on 

International Economics 

Norwegian School of Economics and Business Administration (NHH) 

Bergen, 17-18 April 2008 

The eleventh NOITS workshop will be held in Bergen, 17-18 April 2008. The workshop will 

take place at the Norwegian School of Economics and Business Administration (NHH) and 

will be organised by Victor D. Norman, Norwegian School of Economics and Business 

Administration; Karen Helene Ulltveit-Moe, University of Oslo; Karolina Ekholm, 

Stockholm University; Rikard Forslid, Stockholm University; Pertti Haaparanta, Helsinki 

School of Economics and Pascalis Raimondos-Møller, Copenhagen Business School.  

 

The non-Nordic speakers for this year will be Thierry Mayer, University of Paris and Simon 

J. Evenett, University of St Gallen. 

 

The number of participants will be restricted to approximately 40. Accommodation will be 

paid for by the local organisers. Doctoral students submitting papers are encouraged to seek 

travel grants from the Nordic Network in Economics (see their homepage at 

www.hecer.fi/NNE/). Travel expenses will be reimbursed by the local organisers to the extent 

that funding permits. For local information please contact Anne Liv Scrase (tel. +47 55 95 95 

75, email: Anneliv.Scrase@snf.no) or Karen Helene Ulltveit-Moe (tel. +47 22 85 72 40, 

email: K.H.Ulltveit-Moe@econ.uio.no). 

 

Participants should plan to arrive in Bergen in the evening of April 16 and leave in the 

morning of April 19 as the program will start at 9 am on the 17
th
 and finish with a dinner in 

the evening of the 18
th
.  

 

Papers should be submitted in electronic format, by February 1, 2008, to 

Anneliv.Scrase@snf.no. 


